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Ranelagh Primary School Newsletter 
 Corporation Street, Stratford. E15 3DN                 

Tel.: 0208 534 4364          
info@ranelagh.ttlt.academy  

 
Dates for 

Your Diary 
 
 

 
 
 

Half Term Break 
26th of October 

to 
30th October, 

Children return 
back to school 

on 
Monday 2nd of 

November 
2020. 

 
 

Christmas 
Break 

21st of 
December 

to the 5th of 
January, 
Children 

return back to 
school on the 

5th 
of January 

2021. 
 

Please continue 
to follow Health 
England’s advice 
Please download 

the NHS Track 
and Trace App if 

you live in 
Newham 

 
 
 

Parents Sharing 
Assembly 

19th March- 2M6 
26th March- 3M2 
 

Class Photos 
20th March 2020 

 
 

Tuesday 31st 
March 2020 

Choral Poetry 
Performance 

9am 
Nursery AM, RG6, 
1M4, 2M5, 3M3, 
4T4, 5T9 and 6T5 
 

2.15 pm 
Nursery PM, RG7, 
1M5, 2M7, 3M2, 
4T3, 5T6 and 6T8 
 

Support your Child’s Learning 
Are you looking for some high quality websites to use at home to support your 
children's learning?  If so there are two sites that might interest you.   
 
https://wordsforlife.org.uk/virtual-school-library/ has a different e-book each week for 
children to read at their own pace. 
 
https://wordsforlife.org.uk/ - has activities for parents and children to do at home.  
There are colouring in activities, writing and even baking. 
  

 
Working or Busy over half 

term? Do you need some child 
care? 

 
 
We are currently looking at 
whether it is feasible to open 
Napier Lodge from 26th October 
to 30th October. If you would like 
us to offer child care over half 
term, then please fill in the Napier 
Lodge survey that was texted to 
you.  

 
 

Safety Matters  
 
At Ranelagh, we have always taken online safety seriously,  
and discussions with children on their return school have 
indicated that some children have, understandably, spent  
more time on their digital devices than they would under  
normal circumstances. 
 
 All children in KS1 and KS2 have received online safety lessons, but we know getting 
the digital balance right and staying up to date with the latest games and apps can be 
a challenge. A new website for parents, which is free to register, has been launched to 
help parents understand the risks associated with different online games and apps. 
www.parentinfo.org/ is collaboration between Parent Zone and NCA-CEOP, providing 
support and guidance for parents from leading experts and organisations.  
 
Take a look at these websites so you can make informed decisions about what your 
child does online. If you have any concerns you can always speak to your child’s 
teacher or our Computing lead Mr Jenkins. 

 
 
 

 
 

Word of 
the week 

 

Loss 
 

 

Want to know more about Phonics and how 
it helps your child to read? 

 
You are invited to attend our online Phonics 
workshops on Wednesday 14th September: 
 
9.30am - 10.15am 
3.45pm - 4.45pm 
 
Please attend one of these sessions. This 
workshop will be an introduction to show how 
we teach reading. It will provide you with the 
strategies and resources to support your child 
at home with their Phonics and reading. 

 
 

https://wordsforlife.org.uk/virtual-school-library/
https://wordsforlife.org.uk/


Newsletter 2 

Our Remarkable Certificate Winners 
 

Class Name Name 
RG6 Dillon Sumaiya 

RG8 George Maria 

1G1 Henry Yousuf 

1G2 Lacan-Gen Bella 

1G3 Eric Naziah 

2M7 Aminah Yasin 

2M6 Raheeb Paula 

2M5 Sali Radiyah 

3M2 Benjamin Karen 

3M4 Ronnie Kayla 

4T2 Izabell Zaki 

4T4 Maryam Narai 

4T3 Jeremiah Farhad 

5T9 Ismail Suze 

5T6 Mercy Kristel 

5T1 Inas Dylan 

6T5 Emmanuel Aischa 

6T8 Peter Najeed 

6T7 Adriel Esha 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 

 
RG6 72.5% 

RG8 71.4% 

1G3 89.0% 

1G2  91.7% 

2M5 94.2% 

2M6 96.4% 

2M7 96.4% 

3M2 88.6% 

3M4 90.3% 

4T4 96.2% 

4T2 96.3% 

4T3 92.3% 

5T9 86.7% 

5T1 98.1% 

5T6 100% 

6T5 91.6% 

6T8 92.5% 

6T7 97.7% 

 

 

Make a note in your diary! 

 
 

On Friday 4
th

 December the NHS immunisation team will be visiting our school to offer children 

(from Reception to Year 6) the nasal flu vaccine. 

 

This will protect your child against flu virus which is very common during the winter months. 

 

An e- copy of the consent form and an information leaflet has been sent out to your email address. 

 


